

## **News Release**

## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Dec. 13, 2017

Gary Sabol 360-618-6217

## Join us Jan. 18 for pie and conversation about the State of the District and the upcoming bond

ARLINGTON- Mark your calendars for the 10th Annual Arlington Public Schools State of the District Address on Thursday, Jan. 18, 2018 at 6 p.m. at Post Middle School. Arlington High School culinary arts students will prepare and serve pie during the event.

Superintendent, Dr. Chrys Sweeting, will provide a report on the state of the district in relation to meeting the goals outlined in the district's strategic plan: Student Learning and Achievement; Safe and Caring Environment; Resource Stewardship; and Parent and Community Partnerships. Valuable information about the upcoming bond will also be shared.

The meeting is open to the public and we encourage you to bring your questions and feedback.





Cutline: Arlington Public Schools Superintendent, Dr. Chrys Sweeting, talks with community members during the 2016-17 State of the District Address. The 2017-18 State of the District Address will be held Thursday, Jan. 18 at 6 p.m. at Post Middle School.